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THE EL DORADO REFINING COMPANY
Eh SDGRARQ.. IKANEAM
2000 National Bank of Tulsa Bullding
Tulsa 3, Oklahoma

April 29, 1958

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission /(:4'
1000 Rio Brazos Road ’
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emery C. Arnold,
Supervisor, District #3

GCentlemen:

Your letter of April 23, 1958 stated that we had failed to file ar
initial deliverability test form on our Bolack ¥B* #2, which is
located in Unit K - Section 1-24N-6W, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.
On February 12, 1958 I transmitted form C-—-122A in triplicate re-
porting the annual deliverability test for the subject well., This
test had been conducted from January 1, through January 15, 1958.

As our Bolack *B” #2 was connected to the El Paso Natural Gas
Company pipeline on November 22, 1957 and the initial gas sale

on December 13, 1957, would it be possible to utilize the previously
mentioned C-122A for the initial deliverability test?

Tt would be appreciated if you would inform me at your convenience
whether another form must be submitted reporting the initial deliver-
ability test or whether our previous submittal will be sufficient.

In addition, I would appreciate your advising me whether future annual
deliverability tests of Bolack ¥B” #2 will be required. As this well
had a deliverability of approximately 32 Mcf/day we desire to dispense
with any further potential tests in accordance with Rule 401. Shut-in
pressures of the subject well, however, would be reported on an annual
basis.

Very truly yours,

NBG:jp
cc: L. H. Kramer



